CITY OF WELDON SPRING BOARD OF ALDERMEN WORK SESSION JUNE 8, 2021

CALL TO ORDER: A Work Session of the Board of Aldermen of the City of Weldon Spring was held on Tuesday, June 8, 2021, at approximately 6:00 PM, at the Weldon Spring City Hall, which is located at 5401 Independence Road. The Work Session was called to order at 6:05 PM by Mayor Licklider.

Alderman Baker, Alderman Clutter, Alderman Kolb, Alderman Martiszus, Alderman Schwaab, and Alderman Yeager were present. Also, present at the meeting were Michael Padella (City Administrator) and Bill Hanks (City Clerk).

BUSINESS FOR DISCUSSION:

Communitywide Survey Results Presentation & Discussion: Robert Heacock, from ETC Institute, gave a detail presentation on the findings from the Communitywide Survey, which was conducted in April and May 2021. A discussion about creating a marketing plan for the City took place.

Shipping Containers Discussion: There was a brief discussion on the timeline for the code changes regarding shipping containers. The aldermen were encouraged to review the changes and give their feedback to the City Administration before the public hearing on the code changes later this year.

The Work Session was adjourned at 7:26 PM.

OF WELD

Respectfully submitted, PROPORTION

William & Flanks, City Clerk

SEAL

MISSOURI